
Maria Vamvakinou 

Chair of The Federal Parliament’s Migration Committee  

Dear Maria, 

  

I make the following submission. I believe that migrants want to come to Australia because of 

our democratic and free country. This country is the great country it is today because of its Christian 

heritage which is deeply ingrained within its culture. It is unacceptable that people should migrate 

here and then proceed to try and change our heritage and traditions. At times Australians feel that 

although they are the tax payers and workers, they are given the least say by their governments who 

seem to try to please migrants ahead of Australians. If people wish to migrate to Australia they can, 

but they must (without exception) be willing  to embrace the culture and Christian heritage that made 

it great in the first place. 

  

Yours sincerely and with great concern, 
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